
Revised 5-1-20  Page 1 

EWEB Board Consent Calendar Request 
For Contract Awards, Renewals, and Increases 
 
The Board is being asked to approve the use of a cooperative contract with CXT Incorporated for the 
purchase of prefabricated restrooms.    
 
Board Meeting Date:     5/3/2021 

Project Name/Contract #:  Trail Bridge Campground/State of Oregon Price Agreement #1542 

Primary Contact: Rod Price       Ext.7122 

Previous Spend: $0  

 

Amount of this Request:     $ 315,000  

Resulting Cumulative Total:  $315,000 
 
Narrative: 
 
The Board is being asked to authorize the use of the following cooperative contracts: State of Oregon Price 
Agreement #1542, CXT Incorporated. 
 
As part of the Recreation Aesthetics Management Plan (RAMP) related to Carmen-Smith Relicensing 
Implementation Project, EWEB is required to refurbish Trail Bridge campground.  As part of that effort, 
CXT prefabricated restroom buildings were selected as the most economical restroom building solution 
that meets the U.S. Forest Service McKenzie River design guidelines.  The restrooms will replace existing 
restroom buildings and provide much needed additional capacity.  
 
Staff solicited pricing for buildings from CXT Incorporated, State of Oregon contract holders, and seeks to 
award the purchase of the following buildings, based upon the contract price: 
 
Purchase of 1 EA Taos Model 4 Stall Plumbed 
Restroom - TB Campground 

$153,868.24 CXT Incorporated 

Purchase of 2 EA Gunnison Model 1 Stall Vault Toilet - 
TB Campground 

  $40,447.32 CXT Incorporated 

Purchase of 3 EA Tioga Model 2 Stall Vault Toilet - TB 
Day Use Area/Boat Ramp 

$116,816.28 CXT Incorporated 

 
ACTION REQUESTED: 

Management requests that the Board approve the use of Cooperative Contract:  #1542 with CXT 
Incorporated for the purchase of prefabricated restroom buildings. Approximately $345,000 was allocated 
for restroom structure purchases in the Carmen-Smith Relicensing Trail Bridge Campground capital budget 
of $2.4 million. Variances for this project will be managed within the budget process and Board policy. 
 
 


